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CART PLACEMENT

Automated collection requires special attention when setting out your carts!

Be sure your recycling and garbage 
carts’ wheels are facing the house 
within two feet of curb.

Leave a two foot space 
between carts and 
obstructions like 
mailboxes, parked cars, 
utility poles, etc. All 
garbage should be bagged 
and fit inside your cart 
with the lid fully closed.

We’re Rolling-Out
Improvements

Starting October 1, 2012!

HARRISON COUNTY UTILITY AUTHORITY

For all garbage and recycling 
service in Harrison County:

RECYCLE MORE
New blue recycle bins will not be emptied until your regular scheduled date in October. 
Reduce the amount of waste going to the landfill by recycling as many items as possible.

(Please rinse all food, drink, or other residues from items first.)

• Aluminum Cans 
• Glass Bottles & Jars
• Metal Food Cans 
• Newspapers 
• Magazines & Phonebooks
• Plastics #1 and #2

• Pizza Boxes
• Styrofoam
• Paint Cans
• Plastic Bags

RECYCLE ITEMS

NOT TO BE RECYCLED

Never block streets, sidewalks, mailboxes or driveways.



Reduce
the amount of waste you produce.

Reuse
items or give them away.

Recycle
as much as possible.

Make it a habit!

WASTE PRO
 Caring For Our Communities

®
®

NEW CARTS

CURBSIDE BULK 
PICKUP

CUSTOMER CARE

A new 96-gallon cart and recycle bin will be 
delivered to each resident starting on August 27 
to September 29. Pickup days will not change, 
but pickup times may vary.

Continue to use your current cart until your first 
designated service day in Oct. New carts will not 
be emptied prior to that start day, so it is important 
not to use them until that time.

Put your old cart at the curb upside down for 
pickup after October 1. 

RECYCLING
Waste Pro will collect your recycling once a week on your same day, same 
recyclables. Collection time of day may vary.

GARBAGE
Garbage Service will be on your same day, twice a week. 
Collection time of day may vary.

Please contact Waste Pro at 800-901-7072 for more information.

Harrison County Utility Authority offers 
curbside bulk pick-up. Bulk pick-up will occur 
on your normal service day of that week.

For residential service questions, cart repairs or 
replacements please contact Waste Pro at 800-901-7072.




